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Festival of Youth Dance 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After only six weeks of street dance training with Sarah-Jane from New 
Generation Dance, we put on a fantastic performance of our two dances 
at the festival at Abbeywood Community School. It was not only 
wonderful to see the dances come together and be performed brilliantly, 
but it was also lovely to see such enthusiasm, enjoyment and fun from 
everyone! I hope you all enjoyed watching the performances as much as 
we did performing and thank you all for coming to support us. 
 
Have a lovely half term break. 
 
Reminders: 
 

• Read at least 5 times a week 

• Mathletics homework 
• Practise times tables 

• Practise spellings 
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